
There are no planned street closures until Dec 31. 
On that day, only the south portion (south of the median)

of Seco Street between N Arroyo and Rosemont will be
closed from 11 am – 10 pm. We recommend to access the
Parking Lot I by traveling north on Arroyo Blvd and enter

from the first access point.
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